From: Nicole Hill
To: Jennifer Willoughby
Subject: PSB Resolution

Date: Monday, June 28, 2021 10:08:56 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the contents to be safe.

Hello Jennifer,

The PSB passed the following resolution at our June 15th Board meeting:

Moved by M. Fazackerley - Seconded by D. Sample

THAT the Shelburne Police Services Board would like to add Board member contact information and photos on the Town of Shelburne's website;

AND THAT the Secretary be authorized to forward this request to the Town of Shelburne Council for approval.

Carried

Thanks Nicole Hill